Blessing

West Point Class of 1968

Memorial Brunch; June 9, 2013

Dear God, heavenly Father, we thank you for the blessings you have bestowed upon our Class. From our early cadet days in July of 1964 you were there watching over us as we began our journey of Duty, Honor and Country. You helped us grow and mature not only as dedicated military professionals ready to give the ultimate sacrifice for our country but also as human beings able to show love and kindness to our fellow man. Over time we have watched you call our classmates to be with you one by one but we have always kept them in our hearts because we have a common bond that will never be broken. We all live by the words so eloquently written in our Alma Mater "And when our work is done, our course on earth is run, May it be said, well done; be thou at peace." I say to all our departed classmates, Well Done! Be thou at Peace. God Bless everyone. Amen

Ralph Tuccillo